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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 16th September 2022 
 
Dear All, 
 
With our second week drawing to an end, I am delighted to report that there is already a real focus by the 
pupils on their learning: I have to say I have been extremely impressed. Out of the classroom, the pupil 
groups: School Council, Worship Group, Eco Committee, E Safety and Animal Action Group are now all up 
and running. I really love the fact that we are able to empower the children and that they learn how they 
can positively impact on the life of others. 
    
I am sure I do not need to remind you that the school will be closed on Monday to mark the occasion of 
the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. As I am sure you are aware, we marked the occasion today with an 
afternoon of class-based activities celebrating her long years of wonderful service to the country.    
 
A Plea for Help… We still seem to be finding lots of unnamed uniform each day. Please could you help staff 
and yourselves by naming all items of clothing and footwear. Unfortunately, we are finding it is taking too 
much time trying to locate the owner of unnamed kit.  
 
White Hart Vale Front Cover Competition 
For the past two years, pupils at All Saints pupils have had their artwork on the front cover of the 
Christmas edition of the White Hart Vale Magazine. This year, the White Hart Vale team are again running 
a competition and are asking children to draw their design of a Christmas character or scene. They ask that 
the drawing is done on an A5 (half A4) piece of paper (landscape) and that the children use felt tips rather 
than crayons. Entries need to be returned to the school office by 01st November.   
 
Hopefully you will find time this weekend to remember the life of Queen Elizabeth II as a family,    
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Key Dates 
Tues 20th Sept - Reception Class Parents Information Evening @ 6pm 
Thu 13th Oct - Harvest ‘Wellie’ Walk 
Tue 18th & Wed 19th Oct - Autumn term Parent Consultation 2pm-6.30pm 
Wed 2nd Nov   - Topaz Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 
Wed 9th Nov   - Diamond Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 
Wed 16th Nov   - Ruby Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 
Wed 23rd Nov   - Sapphire Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 
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